
BERACHAH CHURCH FOOD PANTRY RE-OPENING! 
 

The Food Pantry will reopen January 2, 2021  
 
 

Please note new days/times and some other changes: 
 

Open on 1st & 3rd Saturday of the Month 
10 a.m.-12 p.m. 

 
(​Please do not arrive early​) 

 
Because of covid, we will not be opening as a “choice” pantry,  

but will be having a ​drive through pick up of pre-packed bags. 
 

Due to​ limited resources​ we will be having a “soft” opening and ​temporarily​ ​serving only 
Montgomery County residents​*​.  There will be a brief registration form to be filled out 

 ​(please bring ID to expedite the process) 
 

Vehicles will ​enter​ the parking lot from ​Ashbourne Road​ and ​exit​ onto ​Foster Road​. 
If you are a returning client, please note and do not enter from Foster Road! 

 

 
 
 
 

*​If you are not a Montgomery County resident, but are in need  
Please call 1-800-5HUNGRY 

We hope this is only a temporary situation and we will be able to serve you soon! 
 


